REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES .
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

BACONC PILIPINAS

20 SIP

MR. MARK ANTHONY D. HILBAY

System Engineer

Audio 4 Design N Technology Corp.

Ground Floor, Exportbank Plaza Condominium
Sen. Gil Puyat Avenue Cor.

Chino Roces Avenue, Makati City

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AWARD
Dear Mr. Hilbay:
The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA) would like to notify that your submitted
proposal dated 03 September 2024 for the “Supply and Delivery of Lighting System
for the MARINA Central Office Building Fagade for the World Maritime Day” for
the contract price of One Hundred Ninety-Five Thousand Four Hundred Sixty Pesos
(P195,460.00) is hereby accepted.
Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Azl

ator

B 9fscfey

Golden Voyage Towards Green and Digital Maritime Future
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